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This bill would impose a tax. Taxes are supposed to be voted on by Oregonians, not 

the legislators.  

This bill will economically harm Oregonians when we are all hurting 

 Housing shortages. Homelessness. Food insecurities. Inflations. Farmers are 

struggling. Natural Resource Industries are struggling. And this will be another cost 

that they are forced to put on Oregonians. Further driving up the cost of living, further 

harming their businesses. You can use incentives without a punishing tax. Taxes only 

bloat the state funding. Which is already astronomical, in a time when Oregonians 

are struggling to get by. 

  


